
Have your say
on Nottinghamshire’s 
proposed school admission 
arrangements for the 
2024-2025 school year

Key information for 2024-2025
Proposed reduction to Published Admission Numbers (PAN):

Monday 17 October 2022 
to Sunday 4 December 2022
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Find out more about the 
proposed changes for 2024-2025 
and have your say on 

www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/admissionsconsultation

You can also respond by
• Emailing admissionsconsultations@nottscc.gov.uk quoting “Consultation 2024-2025” 

in the subject header

• Abbey Hill Primary and Nursery School
• Butler’s Hill Infant and Nursery School
• Leen Mills Primary School

• Netherfi eld Infant School
• William Lilley Infant and Nursery School

www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/admissionsconsultation



